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Dear Ms. Fiona Marshall, 

 

Thank you for the report. Hereby please find attached additional  

information on new legislative changes proposed by Bulgarian Parliament  

that will further worsen the access of citizens to justice. The  

amendments to the Environment Protection Act 754-01-43 from 11/07/2017  

(http://www.parliament.bg/bg/bills/ID/77621/) propose that citizens and  

legal entities will not be able to appeal to a second instance court  

Environmental Impact Assessments decisions. If necessary we can  

translate the document in English. 

 

Best regards, 

Andrey Ralev 

Member of the Management Board of Balkani Wildlife Society 

 

 


